
JDF MEN’S NOVICE CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

 

Congratulations to George McGregor, winner of our own JDF Men’s Novice 

Championships. George will go on to represent our Club at the BSI Men’s Novice 

Championships to be held at Lakehill LBC next weekend, Dave Tabbernor was the 

runner up. Please come out and support George next weekend, Sept 9th & 10th by 

cheering him on at Lake Hill LBC. 

Well done George and good luck next week         

 

 


